

## 15614 St Clair Avenue • Cleveland, Ohio 44110 Phone: (216) 383-9772 • Fax: (216) 531-8459 GreaterCollinwood.org

February 23, 2021

Felton Thomas, Jr. Executive Director, CEO Cleveland Public Library

Dear Felton,

Thank you for your generous donation of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to Greater Collinwood Development Corporation. Greater Collinwood has served as a resource for PPE and food distribution for the North Shore Collinwood, Collinwood Village, Nottingham Village, Glenville East and Euclid Green neighborhoods throughout the Covid-19 pandemic. Through our outreach efforts, we have noted hygiene supplies as essential items needed by residents of our service area. Your recent donation is a great help to us and to our community partners in meeting the needs of the Greater Collinwood community.

Kind regards,

Jamar Doyle

**Executive Director** 

**Greater Collinwood Development Corporation**